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MEMO: Efficiency of Long Branch Public School Busses 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Long Branch Public Schools take pride in sustainability efforts that positively impact the environment. 
As such, the LBPS Department of Transportation has committed to using the most efficient and practical 
routes and strategies when transporting our students.  
 
While acknowledging that our older busses are less economical, these vehicles are used for the shortest 
trips, while our newest buses are used for the longer routes. We also use software that tracks and 
monitors bus idling and other important information. In doing so, we have further promoted the district’s 
sustainability efforts and have cut down on emissions.  
 
Respectfully, 
 

Lauren Flannigan 
Lauren Flannigan 
Transportation Manager 
 
 
  


